
TOWN OF MONTGOMERY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 

INTRODUCTORY LOCAL LAW #15 OF 2021  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there has been introduced before the Town Board 

of the Town of Montgomery, New York, a local law entitled “ESTABLISHING A 

PROCEDURE TO CREATE AN AFFORDABLE, SUPPORTIVE, AND VETERANS 

SUPPORTIVE HOUSING FLOATING ZONE, which Local Law establishes the procedure 

associated with creating an affordable, supportive and veterans supportive housing floating zone 

in the Town of Montgomery. 

 

            PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town 

Board of the Town of Montgomery on Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 6:30 P.M., or as soon as 

thereafter as the matter may be heard, at Montgomery Town Hall located at 110 Bracken Road, 

2nd Floor, Montgomery, New York to review and consider the aforesaid Introductory Local Law.  

 

            Any resident of the Town of Montgomery is entitled to be heard concerning the 

abovementioned local law at such public hearing. Copies of the Introductory Local Law are 

available for review at: 

 

                                                            Montgomery Town Hall 

                                                            110 Bracken Road 

                                                            Montgomery, NY 12549 

             

The Town of Montgomery will make every effort to assure the hearing is accessible to 

persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations 

should contact the Town Clerk.  

 

            BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF MONTGOMERY 

 

Dated: December 20, 2021 

       

 

                                                                  Tara Stickles, Town Clerk 

             

 


